
 

CORRIGENDUM 

Reference: Advertisement No.: NIELIT/HDW/2019/ADM/05(Vol. v)/195 in 

Amar Ujala (Dehradun Edition) newspaper on 10-11-2024 (Sunday). 

The following is hereby notified for information of all Concerned/General 

Public:- 

1. Due to administrative reasons, the venue of Walk-in-Interview has 

been changed from ‘NIELIT Haridwar Centre’ to ‘NIELIT Dehradun 

Study Centre’. 

New Venue: 

NIELIT Dehradun Study Centre 

2nd Floor, Engineer’s Bhawan,  

Near ISBT Flyover, Saharanpur Road, 

Dehradun, Uttarakhand-248002 

2. The date of interview has been extended and now interviews will be 

held on 23-11-2024 (Saturday) at NIELIT Dehradun Study Centre. 

The reporting time will be from 11:00 AM to 02:00 PM. 

Other terms and conditions of the aforesaid advertisement no. 

NIELIT/HDW/2019/ADM/05(Vol. v)/195 dated 10-11-2024 shall remain 

unchanged. 

 

 

Assistant Director (Admin) 


